
  
 
 

1867 Ashburnham Drive, PO Box 4125, Station Main 
Peterborough ON, K9J 6Z5 

 
 

July 16, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli        
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 

Peterborough Distribution Inc.  
Disposition of Account 1562 – Deferred PILs 

Request for Extension – Board Staff Interrogatories 
Board File No. EB-2012-0188 

 
 
Further to the Board Staff Interrogatories issued on July 6, 2012, and the Notice of 
Application and Hearing issued on June 5, 2012, Peterborough Distribution Inc. (“PDI”) 
was to have completed responses no later than July 20, 2012.   
 
Unfortunately, given the extent of questions requiring adjustment to three separate 
distribution companies in our application, and staff turnover at PDI, we are respectfully 
requesting a two week extension of this deadline, to August 2, 2012, to enable PDI staff 
adequate time to complete our reply. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to contact us directly.   
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Byron Thompson 
Chief Financial Officer 
Peterborough Distribution Inc. 
Telephone (705) 748-9301 ext 1283 
Fax (705) 748-4358 
e-mail bthompson@peterboroughutilities.ca 
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